
 
 
 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

Influenza vaccine clinic hours – Iqaluit Public Health 
 
Start Date: November 6, 2015 
End Date: November 13, 2015 
Iqaluit                    60 sec 

 

This is a reminder that flu season will soon arrive in Nunavut. 
 
The Department of Health encourages everyone to get their flu vaccine. It’s never too late to 
get your flu shot. It is free at your local health centre. FluMist, a nasal spray influenza vaccine, 
is available for children aged 2 to 17. 
 
In Iqaluit, people can get their flu vaccine at public health from Monday to Friday. The clinics 
are open from 8:30 to 11:30 a.m. and from 1 to 4:30 p.m. 
 
Evening and weekend clinics are at public health on: 
 

 Friday, November 6, 5–6:30 p.m. 

 Saturday, November 7, 10 a.m.–1 p.m.  

 Monday, November 9, 5–6:30 p.m. 

 Tuesday, November 10, 5–6:30 p.m. 

 Thursday, November 12, 5–6:30 p.m. 

 Friday, November 13, 5-6:30 p.m. 
 

Public health is located at building 1091, near the airport. You do not need an appointment to 

get your free flu vaccine. 

 
If you need more information, please contact Iqaluit Public Health by phone at 975-4800. 
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ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca.  

News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca.  
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca.  
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français à : www.gov.nu.ca. 
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